
 
 

 

The Ercros factory in Cerdanyola receives international researchers from 

the Recycles project 

 

 

 
 
 

The Ercros factory in Cerdanyola received a group of 15 international researchers as part of the 

Recycles project, led by the Autonomous University of Barcelona and coordinated by the 

environmental technologies company, Aeris. The purpose of the visit was to get to know the 

gas treatment facilities. 

 

The Recycles project fosters international research collaboration to improve understanding and 

efficiency in various aspects of biological processes, integrated effluent treatment and resource 

recovery. 

 

For more information on the Cerdanyola factory click here. 

 

 

Cerdanyola, 30 January 2024 

https://www.ercros.es/en/company/production-sites/cerdanyola

